Dear After School Parents,

As you know, beginning in the 2022-23 school year JA is converting to Tuition Management, a
new student billing system. The system provides parents with more transparency, easy access
and the ability to make a payment any time, night or day. Changes that impact our After School
and Summer Program charges are:

The statement billing option for JA After School or JA Summer Program is no longer
available.

If your student account is set up for bank draft, your JA After School or JA Summer Care
Program charges will be drafted on the same date as your tuition.

You have more bank draft date choices with the new system (1st, 15th or 25th). Please
contact the Business Office if you would like to change your bank draft date.

You may still pay your After School or Summer Program charges separately from tuition.
However, you will need to ensure you make the payment in Tuition Management at least
10 days before your scheduled tuition bank draft.

Please feel free to call Debbie Brister (601-362-9677) or email her
dbrister@jacksonacademy.org at the JA Business Office if you have any billing
questions.

We truly believe that parents will be pleased with the overall functionality of Tuition
Management.

Sincerely,

JA Business Office
Ph: 601-362-9677
Email: dbrister@jacksonacaemy.org
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